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The owner and the builder decided there could be a market for these boats so built a “normal” 
plug and mould instead of the mdf mould in the plans. Added some time, but will certainly pay off 
for future boats. The crew at Ballotta started laying out the materials for half the lee hull and decks 
a week ago. Took 2-3 days to cut it and lay it all in place and a couple of hours to infuse it. 

Bit of a hiccup getting vacuum which was caused by a misunderstanding, but once that was 
cleared up, it went without a hitch. Giorgio has made a couple of suggestions, which we will 
include in future plans.


Next step is making and bonding in the bulkheads, and the furniture, then demould it, lay up the 
other half, which includes the rudder cases beefing up (14 layers of 600 db/18 oz glass) and glue 
the 2 together. 
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